
 

 

 
 

 

Stratham Planning Board 

Public Notice of Site Walk 

January 26, 2022 

Time: 3:00 PM 
 

 

The Stratham Planning Board will host a site walk at 13 and 15 Stoneybrook Lane (Tax Map 4, Lots 1 

and 7) on Wednesday, January 26, 2022 at 3 pm. There is no active application before the Planning 

Board for this site, however the owners have previously submitted preliminary plans for a proposed 

multi-family residential development. Parking for the site walk is available along Stoneybrook Lane. 

 

The site walk is open to the public, however no public comments will be accepted. In the event of 

inclement weather, the site walk may be postponed. 


